
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
Hingham Institution for Savings (Hingham, MA) has petitioned 
the Massachusetts Division of Banks for permission to close a 
branch office at 32 Pleasant St., Weymouth, MA 02190. Any 
objections or comments relative to this proposal must be 
communicated in writing to the Commissioner of Banks, Mary 
Gallagher, 1000 Washington St, Boston, MA 02118 no later than 
two weeks from October 15th, 2019. 
 


